Village of Orland Park

Department of Police
Memorandum

To:  Chief Mitchell #106 /7
From: Lt Boblak #115. fhs//¢
Date: Jan 4, 2021

Re: Board Action - Disposal of Decommissioned AEDs

I am respectfully requesting Village Board Action in order to dispose of the AEDs that
will be decommissioned on February 01, 2021. The AED's need to be taken out of
service due to them no longer having FDA approval. The AED's in question are listed
below:

* AED 5 PhysioMed LifePak 500 (SN: 13079309} (OPPD Inventory #2445) (OPPD
Property Control #08083)

« AED 6 PhysioMed LifePak 500 (SN: 14018048) (OPPD Inventory #2511) (OPPD
Property Control #08122)

* AED 7 PhysioMed LifePak 500 (SN: 12560340) (OPPD Inventory #2375) (OPPD
Property Control #08064)

» AED 8 PhysioMed LifePak 500 (SN: 31816604) (OPPD Inventory #2888) (OPPD
Property Control #08227)

+ AED 9 PhysioMed LifePak 500( SN: 12632331) (OPPD Inveniory #2405) (OPPD
Property Control #08077)



